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        AGENDA 
 
 

Planning Board 
Boscawen Municipal Complex 

 
August 08, 2017 at 7pm (please note different time) 

 

• Open Meeting 
• Roll call by Secretary 

 
Old Business: 

• Acceptance of an Application for Site Plan Review, for 7500+ SF Retail Store 
submitted by Boscawen DG, LLC, 83 Orchard Hill Park Drive, Leominster, MA 
01453, owned by, The Peach Pond Trust, 100 River Road, Boscawen NH 03303 
with the location at Map 81A, Lot 42, 169 King Street in a COM zone. 

 
The Planning Board may open a public hearing to take testimony after the application has 
been accepted. 
 
Future Events: 

• King St/Plains Zoning District Public Hearing 
• Impact Fees Update 
• PB Meeting 09.05.17 @ 6:30pm 

 
 
 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Kellee at keasler@townofboscawen.org. 
 
Please check the website @ www.townofboscawen.org or the Planning & Community 
Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting. 
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